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Ibraham, Sabreena

From: Zeinabova, Blanka
Sent: June-29-17 5:18 PM
To: Ibraham, Sabreena
Subject: FW: Burnaby Arts Council

From: David Handelman 
Sent: June-23-17 2:02 PM 
To: Zeinabova, Blanka 
Cc: 'Bill Thomson' 
Subject: Burnaby Arts Council 

Dear Ms. Zeinabova:

I recently replaced Bill Thomson as president of the Burnaby Arts Council. I am writing to advise that we would like to
appear as a delegation in front of council on July 10, 2017, to provide our comments in reply to the “Review of Burnaby
Arts Council Proposal for a New Art Gallery” . We will provide the names, addresses, and telephone numbers of our
speakers on the Wednesday before July 10, 2017.

Thank you for your cooperation. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Yours truly,

David Handelman
President, Burnaby Arts Council

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
David Handelman 
3768 Triumph St. 
Burnaby, B.C. 
V5C 1Y4 
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